

11th September 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to inform you that our parish programme "With you always" starts in September 2016. This programme prepares your child to receive the sacraments of Reconciliation and First Eucharist. If you wish your child to be part of the preparation, you must register in church after one of the weekend masses:

- Our Lady of Reconciliation- Saturday 6pm
- St Anthony's Sunday 10am
- Our Lady Immaculate- Sunday 11:45am

Please note that your child must be registered by 3rd October 2016. Any child not registered will not be considered for 2016/17 preparation programme.

Please ensure that you sign the relevant reply slip below and return to the school, which shall pass information on to Parish.

Father Graeme	
Parish Priest	
I confirm that I have read the letter and will register my child for t	:he
Sacramental Preparation Programme for the sacraments of Reconciliation and First Eucharist	
2016/17 before the 3 rd October 2016.	
Print Name:Signed:	

Northumberland Terrace Everton Liverpool L5 3QF T: 0151 260 8957 F: 0151 260 6786 admin@oliprimaryschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,